
For Immediate Release 

 

Don Woods joins the Pine Ridge POA Board of Directors 

 

The PRPOA Board has selected Mr. Donald Woods as Director to fill the vacancy created by 
the resignation of one of the five members. 

Per our Bylaws, a call was made by the Elections Committee for volunteers to self-
nominate for the open seat. Five applications from fine members of the community were 
received and reviewed by the sitting Board. 

Making a choice was a difficult process since all applicants had excellent credentials that 
would serve Pine Ridge well, and we thank them for answering the call.  However, one 
name kept coming to the forefront: Don Woods. 

Over the past years, Don has distinguished himself by serving on the Roads Committee, 
providing sage input and advice and speaking on behalf of the committee, and 
consequently, the Board, to Citrus County staff as needed. Many in the community have 
come to know him by his works and his well-considered advice, as a horseman, and as a 
gentleman with a big heart. His concern for ‘all things Pine Ridge’ has come through and 
there is no doubt he will be an asset for our members and association in his new role. 

Please join us in welcoming Don to the Board. 

 

 

 


